
New School Uniform 

A sample board will be outside school for 

you to view the clothing along with the 

prices. 

 

Suppliers;   Rosenfields & Bang Bang 
                     (payment plans available)                    

 

Our school uniform will be changing from September 2021.  As this is a phased 

in approach, the uniform for children going into Years 1-5 will only need to be 

changed once they have outgrown it.  There is no requirement to change this 

before then. 

 V-neck jumper or cardigan  
        Green with burgundy trim  
        3/4 year Nursery to Year 5 

 

        Burgundy with green trim 
        Y6 only 

 

 White shirt & green/burgundy tie  
        Reception to Year 6 
 

 White polo shirt— 3/4 year nursery 
 

 Grey skirt / trousers / shorts 
 

 Black zip hoodie with logo—Rec to Year 6 


